
 

 

 

 

KZN PHSDSBC Chamber: PSA calls for member inputs 

on draft Dress Code Policy 
 

During the above-mentioned meeting, which took place on 22 August 2024, the employer withdrew the 

draft Dress Code Policy from the agenda. The employer subsequently presented a revised draft Dress 

Code Policy during a special virtual KZN PHSDSBC Chamber meeting on 5 September 2024. 

 

A Resolution was taken that inputs must be submitted by 20 September 2024 to the Secretariat of the 

KZN PHSDSBC Chamber. The PSA hereby requests members to study the attached draft Dress 

Code Policy and to submit inputs to the PSA by not later than 19 September 2024  for the inputs to 

be consolidated and submitted to the secretariat on 20 September 2024. 

 

Kindly submit inputs to Xolani Dlamini via 073 813 9646 / Xolani.Dlamini@psa.co.za on or before 19 

September 2024. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: KWAZULU-NATAL (KZN) PUBLIC HEALTH AND SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT 

SECTORAL BARGAINING COUNCIL (PHSDSBC) 

10-09-2024 

 
 


